
MENS CLUB NEWSLETTER OCTOBER 2023 

We are nearing the end of our 2023 Men’s Club season with only two tournaments left to play in 

October. The first tournament will be on Thursday October 5. This will be our “Fall Classic” and will be a 

team game. You can pick your own Partners or let the pro shop pick for you. The game is the best 36 net 

scores of all four players through 18 holes. However, you must decide which balls you count before 

teeing off on the next hole. This has always been a fun tournament and a popular one with our players. 

The next tournament and final one for our season will be on Thursday October 19. This is a new one for 

us, this year, and is our “Men’s International Invitational Classic Championship” or better known as the 

MIICC. The tournament will be a four-person scramble and again you can pick your team or let the pro 

shop pick. It’s been a great season and I would like to take some time to thank our 2023 Board for all the 

work that they have done to make this season such a success. I especially want to thank Kevin Andel, our 

tournament director, for all the work he has done in setting up and running our tournaments. If you have 

a chance, please let him know how much you appreciate his efforts. As we look forward to next season, 

it is now time to get an application and pay for the 2024 year. Between now and December 31, 2023, 

your dues are only $35. After January 1 and before March 31, 2024, the dues will increase to $40. After 

April 1 2024, the dues will be $45. You can get a copy of the application in the pro shop. I want to let 

everyone know how much I have enjoyed serving you as President this past year and how much I have 

enjoyed playing a round with you. I look forward to seeing you all on the course. 

Bernie Tillottson President 


